
Email to Space Apps Local Leads

Hello Space Apps Local Lead,

We made it! Thank you for leading such amazing events this past weekend in NASA’s 
International Space Apps Challenge October 1-2, 2022.  We hope you had a great experience 
working with individuals from around the globe solving real-world problems together. We look 
forward to reviewing the submissions and sharing the winning projects with you by December.

In order to continue bringing you an amazing hackathon experience, we would like to get your 
feedback on the October 1-2, 2022 event and your experience being a Local Lead. Please 
complete this 10-minute short survey by October 21, 2022.

Thank you!

Bridgette and The Space Apps Global Organizing Team (GO Team)


